
May 14th, 2021 

Parents and Families of Larchmont Elementary,  

I trust all are well and enjoying the beautiful weather. The children continue to amaze me each and 

every day with their hard work, perseverance, and resiliency. Thank you for your continued support as 

we begin to wrap up the 2020-2021 school year.  

Updates and Reminders:  

SOL Testing for 3rd, 4th, and 5th grades begins on Monday, May 17th. Please see testing schedules sent out 

by each grade level. If you have any questions please contact your child’s classroom teacher. If your 

child is going to be out for any reason please let the classroom teacher know so we can make any 

needed changes. 

VSA Students Only: Many VSA students will be coming to Larchmont on Wednesdays to complete the 

SOL assessments. Parents of students who qualify for transportation have been notified of bus stop and 

pick up/drop off times. If you are planning to have your VSA student to walk to school on Wednesdays, 

please know that there will NOT be any crossing guards. Parents are welcome to drop off students in the 

school loop.  

SAVE THE DATE: On Wednesday, June 16th we will be holding our Drive-by 5th Grade Promotion 

Ceremony. Please stay tuned to for details.  

Have a great weekend and thank you for all you do for our children here at Larchmont where 

#leopardssticktogether 

Dr. Peterson 


